
Why Spinoza Had Little Use  
for Art and Why Artists  

Have Made Much Use of Him

Tuesday, October 2, 2012
5pm • Room 208 

 Whitney Humanities Center
53 Wall Street

The Franke Visiting Scholars and Artists Program is made possible  
by the generosity of Mr. and Mrs. Richard Franke of Chicago.  
The creation of this special residential fellowship is intended  

to ensure ongoing interdisciplinary exchange and creative 
debate at the Whitney in particular  

and at Yale in general. 

The Frankes also endowed an annual series of lectures and seminars at the Whitney, which present 
enduring topics in the humanities to Yale undergraduates and to the broader  

New Haven community.

Free and open to the public. For more information contact Sue Stout at 203.432.6556 or susan.stout@yale.edu
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